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Dear Members of the Oregon State Legislature:  Please do NOT raise the taxes on 

gasoline.  Most people in our state need to drive their cars to work and the number of 

people who can afford battery operated cars is very limited.  Raising the gas tax 

ONLY HURTS WORKING PEOPLE who cannot afford $60,000 EV's.   Trying to 

force people to buy EV's when they cannot afford to do that, is not in the best interest 

of middle class wage earners.  Most people are still struggling at the grocery store!  

Please don't raise any new taxes!!  Thank you, Nancy Granata 


